
  

 

 

 

 

   

 

To 

High value Debt Listed Entities  

 

Subject: Disclosure obligations of listed entities in relation to Related Party Transactions 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

This is with reference to SEBI Notification No. 

SEBI/HO/DDHS/DDHS_Div1/P/CIR/2022/0000000006 dated January 07, 2022 issued by the 

Securities and Exchange Board of India (SEBI) titled “Disclosure obligations of listed entities in 

relation to Related Party Transactions”. 

 

A copy of the aforesaid Circular is available on the NSE website 

(https://www.nseindia.com/companies-listing/circular-for-listed-companies-debt-market) for 

your reference. 

 

This is for your information please. 

 

 

For and on behalf of 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  

 

 

Yogesh Deshmukh 

Senior Manager 
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